
                        
Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk      Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk  

 
The Wembley Schools Federation 
Lyon Park Primary School 

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH 
Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton 

Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra 
Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde 

                                  
 
           Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: Nursery Trips, Sports Day and Graduation    
 
Please find information below regarding three exciting events that the nursery children will be 
taking part in over the next few weeks. 
 
Nursery Trip to Elsley Farm – Wednesday 10th July 
The nursery classes will be going to visit the farm at Elsley Primary School on the 10th July. Details 
of this trip have been send in a separate letter.   
 
Sports Day – Monday 15th July 
 
The nursery children will be taking part in Sports Day on Monday 15th July. This will take place on 
the school field. Children should arrive at nursery at their usual start time of 8:45am or 12:45pm. 
Parents and carers who wish to watch should arrive at the nursery at this time too. You will then 
walk down to the field together. After the sporting activities have ended, you are invited back to the 
nursery for a healthy snack.  
 
Children should wear blue or black shorts, jogging bottoms or leggings and a white, blue or black 
t-shirt. They must also wear trainers on this day. The weather is usually quite warm and therefore 
children should also have a water bottle, sun cap and be wearing sun cream. 
 
Nursery Graduation – Thursday 18th July 
 
To mark the end of their time in nursery and the transition into starting school, the children will take 
part in a graduation ceremony on Thursday 18th July. This will take place in the school hall.  
 
Children must arrive at nursery at their usual time of 8:45am or 12:45pm. Parents and carers 
should arrive at the School Office at either 10:55am for NAM or 2:25pm for NPM. Children must 
wear their school uniform on this day.  
 
The last day of term for NAM and NPM will be Tuesday 23rd July. 
 
Please see the nursery team if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Ms L Gallagher 
Assistant Headteacher – EYFS and KS1  
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